
Press Release 

Westport Fireworks 

 

(Westport Ct.) The Westport Police Athletic League (PAL) and the Westport Parks 

and Recreation are pleased to announce the return of the Independence Day 

Fireworks Celebration on Thursday, June 30th, 2022 at Compo Beach in Westport. 

Long time Westport residents and Staples Alums, Melissa and Doug Bernstein, who 

once again are sponsoring this year’s Fireworks event, said “After a long 2 year wait, 

we’re beyond thrilled to partner again with the Westport Police Athletic League to 

bring this amazing celebration back to Westport; we can’t wait to see our incredible 

community celebrating together again at Compo Beach on June 30th!” 

The Westport PAL would like to thank Melissa and Doug Bernstein for their 

continued support of the Westport Police Athletic League and this year’s 

sponsorship.  Ticket sales will begin on June 3rd, 2022 and can be purchased at the 

Westport Police Department at 50 Jesup Road and at the Westport Parks and 

Recreation office at 260 Compo Road South in Westport. Tickets sales are limited 

and are on a first come first serve basis. Firework tickets are $40.00 per car and 

once tickets are sold out, shuttle passes will be available. The rain date for the event 

is scheduled for Friday, July 1st, 2022. 

PAL President, Police Officer Craig Bergamo is shown presenting ticket number 1 

to Melissa and Doug Bernstein.  Pictured from the left to right are Police Chief Foti 

Koskinas, Officer Craig Bergamo, Doug Bernstein, Melissa Bernstein, First 

Selectwoman Jennifer Tooker, Director of Parks and Recreation Jennifer Fava, 

Deputy Police Chief Sam Arciola. 
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